· Eta Chapter, Anchorage 
· ETA Chapter had been enjoying an exciting year with inspirational speakers and fun events prior to the arrival of Covid-19. In the fall, after a presentation by Mobile Medics International, ETA donated over $1000 to their cause. In December Eta donated $700 to an ongoing project, the Anchorage School District’s Child in Transition Program. January brought a brisk yet fun outing to the Alaska Zoo for their annual “Zoo Lights” event followed by a dinner out. In February we enjoyed a program of yoga stretches and inspirational ideas to improve circulation and flexibility. We hope that we may be able to hold our annual garage sale fundraiser in late May. ETA has also successfully nominated and voted on a new slate of officers for the next two years. 
· Respectfully submitted by Judy Kern and Gretchen Van Hove, co-presidents.
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